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Askin, Tim

From: Roberthenry Davis Sr <rdavissr@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 4:37 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: 2804 N Grant Blvd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Tim, 
 
Attached is a photo of the original windows from Grant showing that there were 1 over 1 cottage style windows, when I 
took ownership of the property. 
 
My request is that these be allowed on the North and East sides of the home, as they are not truly “street-facing.” 
 
Best regards, 
 
Roberthenry 
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